Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop Gabriel M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

September 3, 2018

To:  Public Schoois District Supervisors

Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District

schoot Heads of Public and Private Secondary and integrated Schools
Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please find attached invitation letter from Mr. Joel M. Enero, The Inspiring
President, R.Y. 2018-2019, Rotary International District 3850 dated August 31, 2018
re: 2018 Youth Congress with the theme: “Youth, Tell Us Your Story” on September
12, 2018 at 7:30 in the morming 1o 12:00 o'clock in the afternoon held in Numancia
Sports and Cultural Center, Numancia, Aklan.

Attendance to this activity shall be on official time only.

For your information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

. / 3
DR. sijZc: O. OCHAV®, JR., CESO VI

ScHools Division Superintendent

DIVISION LETTER
No. /7, s. 2018

MBA




Rotary -“ @ INSPIRATION

ROTARY CLUB OF METRO KALIBO

Rotary Intemational District 3850

August 31, 2018

DR. SALVADOR 0. OCHAVO, Jr., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Aklan

Sir:

The Rotary Club of Metro Kalibo will hold its 2018 Youth Congress with the theme “Youth,
Tell Us Your Story”. The primary objective of this youth congress is to build the confidence and
enlighten the youth leaders and individuals about the power of their story and its impact to fellow
youth towards maintaining an active participation in the community to develop holistic individuals
and empowered youth leaders. Speakers will be Hon. Phillip Yerro Kimpo, Jr. of the Municipality of
Kalibo, Ms. Megs Lunn of RC Metro Kalibo and many more. The symposium will be held in
Numancia Sports and Cultural Center on September 12, 2018 at 7:30 in the morning until 12:00

noontime.

In this connection, may we invite youth leaders and learners, specifically the Supreme
Student Government Officers, and ALS JHS learners, to be part of this great endeavor, because we
believe that youths are the future of our country. It is also advice that the participants should bring
mats or any comfortable things that can be use as a sit a pan when they are in the venue because
they will do an Indian sit as required by the speakers.

For more information and queries, fee] free to text or call Rtn. Gie C. Magdaluyo @ 0998-
860-4978 of Rotary Club of Metro Kalibo.

Hoping for your favorable response. More power and God Bless!

Yours Rotary in Service,




